
Key West-Cuba Flights to
Resume Mid-March

Key West, March 5 (RHC) -– A Miami travel company is reviving flights between Key West International
Airport and Cuba, according to a report by the Miami Herald.

Mambi International Group, which launched a similar service in February 2014, is in the cockpit once
again for travel to Havana following December's announcement of eased travel restrictions on U.S.
residents going to Cuba.

Commercial flights on one nine-passenger plane to Havana are scheduled to start March 13th, leaving
every Friday with a round-trip price of $525. Mambi will also fly to Santa Clara in central Cuba every
Wednesday starting March 25th.
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